
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with this week’s weekly message. 

A few upcoming dates: 

Wednesday, May 15th – Home and School meeting in the cafeteria at 6pm. 

Friday, May 17th – Deadline to order school yearbooks 

Monday, May 20th – Victoria Day – No school for students 

Wednesday, May 22nd – Last Bingo night of the year. 6:30pm in the school cafeteria. 

Thursday, May 23rd – Grade 1 FI session at 6:00pm in our library 

Thursday, May 30th – Seaside Park Presents – Rainbow Fish, The Musical. 6:30pm in 

our school cafeteria. Adult admission is $6 and student admission is $3.  

Saturday, June 1st – Seaside Park Presents – Rainbow Fish, The Musical, 2pm in our 

school cafeteria. Adult admission is $6 and student admission is $3.  

Grade 5 Advancement – Grade 5 Advancement will be held on Friday, June 14th at 

9am in our school cafeteria. Due to our large number of students we do ask that 

families limit attendance to two-three grown-ups only.  

School Yearbooks – Our Seaside Park School Yearbooks are now on sale. Please check 

your child’s bookbag for the order envelope from Photography Flewelling. Yearbooks 

are $35 and deadline to order is May 17th. After May 17th you will have to reach out to 

Photography Flewelling directly to purchase and the cost after May 17th is $40.  

May Newsletter - Our May newsletter will be coming home with students on Monday 

– please remember to check your child’s bookbag!  

Morning Drop-off - A reminder to all families that there is no adult supervision of 

students until 8:15am. Please do not drop your child off, alone, before 8:15am.  

Grade 1 FI Information Session for Kindergarten families: The grade one French 

Immersion team will be hosting an information session for all kindergarten parents who 

are interested in learning more about the Grade 1 French Immersion Program. This 

information session is targeted for parents of students already registered or for those 

who are still considering it. 

Although ASD-S already hosted a session to share information on all French Second 

Language Programs, the session being held at Seaside Park will allow parents the 

opportunity to ask questions, get clarification on the Grade 1 French Immersion 

Program specifically. 



Save the date! The information session will be held in the school library, on Thursday, 

May 23rd @ 6:00 pm. 

Monthly Attendance Challenge – Our attendance challenge for May has been 

great! We are hovering each day between 90-95% of students being in 

attendance.  

We do ask that you have your children at school for 8:30am, ready to learn. I do 

want to clarify that we absolutely do not want students here at school if they are 

sick, but we do want to encourage more regular attendance for many of our 

students.  

Home and School Events: 

Join us for our last Bingo night on May 22nd at 6:30. Doors open at 6:15 and 

admission is $2 per card. We will have candy and chocolate bar prizes. 

Our Home and School are looking for volunteers for our Fun Day on June 10th (rain 

date: June 11th). Please let them know if you are available both days or only 1. If 

you are interested in volunteering, Home and School can provide the required 

information to volunteer. We will also share the information on our FB page. 

The next Home and School meeting is on May 15th at 6 pm in the school library. 

As always, you can reach the SPES Home and School Association at 

seasideparkhands@gmail.com, follow the school FB page and follow our NEW SPES 

Home and School News FB page 

(https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555740451292&mibextid=LQQJ4d) 

for events and fundraisers. 

That’s all for this week. Please feel free to reach out should you have any questions 

or concerns. Thank you! 
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